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UN HUMAN RIGHTS COUNCIL
THE 27th SESSION OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP 

Consideration of the UPR Working Group on Finland
Geneva, May 3rd 2017
Thank you Mr. President, 
My delegation welcomes the steps taken by the Government of Finland for the purpose of further enhancing a strong foundation for protection of human rights, in particular:

-
The adoption of the second National action Plan (NAP) on Fundamental and Human Rights;

-
Ratification of the Optional Protocol of the International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights; 

-
Continued long term efforts to promote equality.

Bosnia and Herzegovina commends the Government’s activities in regards to promotion and protection of children rights including the ratification of the Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Rights of the Child on the sale of children, child prostitution and child pornography. 

Last but not least, Bosnia and Herzegovina takes note of the work done in regards to combatting violent extremism; this includes the recently adopted Finnish National Action Plan for the Prevention of Violent Radicalization and Extremism. 

Welcoming the concrete steps to fulfil its commitments from the previous cycles of the review and the continued development and mainstreaming of human rights in Finland, Bosnia and Herzegovina recommends the government of Finland to: 

-
Ratify the Convention on the Protection of all Persons from Enforced Disappearances;

-
Continue to enhance protection and rights of women and children;

-
Sustain and create new platforms for human rights education.

Thank you Mr. President.
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